
Letter of Appeal for School Transfer 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Principal's Name] 

[School's Name] 

[School's Address] 

Dear [Principal's Name], 

I am writing to formally appeal for the transfer of my child, [Child's Name], from [Current 

School's Name] to [Target School's Name]. The primary reason for this request is to align their 

schooling with that of their siblings, [Sibling's Names], who are currently enrolled at [Target 

School's Name]. 

Having all my children attend the same school will not only foster a stronger family unity but 

will also facilitate their shared experiences and collaborative learning opportunities. It will 

significantly reduce the logistical challenges associated with managing multiple drop-off and 

pick-up times. 

I understand that there are policies regarding school transfers, and I am more than willing to 

comply with any requirements to facilitate this process. Our family firmly believes that this 

change will be in the best interest of all involved. 

Thank you for considering our request. I am hopeful for a positive response. Please feel free to 

contact me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address] should you require any further 

information. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Contact Information] 


